Thank you Sarah.  Form attached as requested, and hopefully the info below works for you.

"i am chairman at Woodley Wanderers and manage our (2020/21) U14s.

The club celebrates it's 50th birthday this year, was one of the first clubs in the area to achieve (and maintains) Charter Standard status, and is known for being a friendly family club, that your dad, uncle, sister and (increasingly) grandad played for.  Next season, we will have 18 youth teams, in addition to our "mini kickers" and two  mens team, with home fixtures for our sides taking place on the excellent surfaces of the Reading University Bulmershe Pavilion site.

Habitually a "Saturday league" club at youth level, after an influx of players who i don't have room for on Saturdays / who wanted to play Sunday football, and with none of the other Woodley clubs offering Sunday football in the age group, hopefully my next season U15s can be trailblazers for other Wanderers clubs in the PHYL in future seasons."

Kind regards

Richard Rodway

